
 

   

 
                 

  
 

 

 

 
Friday 3rd November 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are excited to share with you our Christmas performance dates and times for this year – 
please find below. 

 

12th Dec - 9.30am EYFS Nativity 

 

11th Dec - 2pm KS1 Nativity 

13th Dec - 9.30am KS1 Nativity 

 

13th Dec - 2pm LKS2 Christmas carol performance 

12th Dec - 5pm LKS2 Christmas carol performance 

 

11th Dec - 5pm UKS2 Christmas carol performance 

12th Dec - 2pm UKS2 Christmas carol performance 

 
All performances will take place in the school hall. Please can parents/carers enter/exit via 
the S4YC gate on Clydesdale. Doors will be open 15 minutes before each performance 

begins.  
 

Each child will receive 2 tickets for a performance which they will inform school of their 
preference, this will be on a first come, first served basis (siblings within the same 

performance will only receive 2 tickets). If performance date requests can be made to 
Admin or Mrs Ellison via Class Dojo by Friday 24th November for school to distribute the 
tickets. Parents/carers will only be permitted entry with a ticket. This is due to fire regulations 

and the number of people we are permitted to have in the hall at any one time. Children 
under 2 will not require a ticket but must be sat on an adult’s lap through the performance. 

Any children attending over 2, will need their own ticket.  
 
Parents/carers will be able to obtain the spare tickets from the main office from Monday 4th 

December on a first come, first served basis. Each parent/carer will be able to obtain a 
maximum of 2 additional tickets per performance, if spare ticket numbers allow.  

 
For the evening performances for Lower Key Stage 2 and Upper Key Stage 2 on 11th and 

12th December, please can all children return to school for 4.30pm so they are ready for a 
5pm start. All children are to enter school via the main office on Wyedale.  
 

Children in Key Stage 2 are to wear their school uniform along with any festive accessories 
they wish e.g. a Christmas hat, a tinsel scarf etc.  

 
Key Stage 2 children will be dismissed after their evening performance at approximately 

6pm via the main playground. All children must be collected. Those parents/carers 

watching the performance in the hall, will be let out directly onto the playground after the 
performance finishes. For any parents/carers not at the performance, the gates on 

Wyedale and Clydesdale will be opened for you to enter/exit the playground.  



 

 
                 

  

 
Tickets will be sent home with children on Wednesday 29th November. 

 
We are very excited to finally be able to share our Christmas performances with our 
families.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
The Whitby Heath Team 
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